
Teachers, 
With the exception of 9th grade, all other students have been updated in IC for the following 
information;   AUP (Acceptable Use Policy), BYOT (Bring Your Own Technology), and “NO PHOTO”.  I will 
be working on imputing the 9th grade information throughout the first two weeks of the school year. 
You may access this information by using the following directions: 

 Log in to IC 

 In the search box, type in the name of your student 

 Once the student has been selected, click on the “Index” tab 

 Student Information, PLP, General 

 On the right side of the screen, below the students name, you will see a technology tab 

 The three red arrows below show you where you can find the information.  If the AUP box is not 
checked, the student does not have an AUP on file and therefore should not be using any type 
of technology.  If the No Picture box is checked, the student should not have their picture 
published or used in print or on any social media.  If the BYOT box is checked, the student has  
completed all necessary paperwork to bring their own technology and has access to the wireless 
network . 
 

 
 
 


